

UPDATED ACTION LIST AS AT 21 November 2017

The list below represents the actions that are known to be outstanding from previous General Meetings with a relevant update against each.

These actions will either be closed or carried forward at the next General Meeting.

Ref	Action	Owner
1506/06	<p>All clubs to review the Key Information listed on the SACC website and advise SACC Secretary of any changes required</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: 15 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2015 11 update: 13 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: ongoing</i></p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Now only 12 clubs not updated since 2011, because one has been wound up. One new form received since March (Grampian AC).</i></p> <p><i>2016 09 Update from NESCRE</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 Still some clubs not responded with updates therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 After some concerted efforts to contact clubs, there are only 4 with no update since 2011. The secretary will move that date forward for future reports and all clubs are asked to look at the details they have provided and to update this where required and in any event, confirm one way or another if the information is correct. Action C/FWD for update at next meeting.</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update: Continued improvement.</i></p> <p><i>2017 09 update: Records are now almost up to date.</i></p> <p><i>2017 11 update: Clubs should continue to keep this up to date</i></p>	All clubs



1606/01	<p>Working group to look at marshal recruitment and retention</p> <p><i>2016 09 update: First meeting held.</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: There has been no further progress pending the ongoing work at the MSA. See also action 1611/07</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: There has been no further meeting of this group. Action C/FWD for update at next meeting.</i></p> <p><i>2017 06 update: PJW to pick up to ascertain progress.</i></p> <p><i>2017 09 update: No progress made – C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 11 update: No progress made – C/FWD</i></p>	Pete Weall <i>Previously:</i> <i>Colin McLatchie</i> <i>Mike How</i>
1703/1(d)	<p>The chairman was asked to write to the MSA expressing the views from the meeting about the changes to the RDO team with particular regard to who Scottish clubs should now contact if they want to run taster events.</p> <p><i>2017 06 update: Chairman duly wrote to the MSA. A copy of this and the MSA response are available to view on the SACC website. Specifically, the contact for taster events is Suze Endean, MSA Development Manager.</i></p> <p><i>The chairman was asked to write to Suze to ask how things are going and to invite her to visit Scotland. In the meantime, clubs are asked to think about what development needs they have and to feed them in to either the MSA (via Suze) or to SMS (via Gillian)</i></p> <p><i>2017 09 update: Chairman (PJW) has maintained regular contact with Suze by telephone and face to face at Regional Committee meeting. Applications to run taster events should be put directly to Suze who can also provide guidance to clubs. It is still her intention to visit Scotland at an early opportunity.</i></p> <p><i>2017 11 update: Regular communication continues directly with Suze Endean who has a provisional plan to attend the March meeting of SACC.</i></p>	Peter Weall & All Clubs
1709/1	<p>A comment was raised about the level of cash funds held by the Association with a comment that this was probably above what was needed as a reserve. Member clubs were invited to think about how some of these funds might be used to further the objectives of the Association.</p> <p><i>2017 11 update:</i></p>	All Clubs